Dear Class of 2024 Parents:

We are excited to welcome a student teacher to Mr. Comer’s biology class
beginning Tuesday, Jan. 19, 2021.

Jessica Salinas, a senior at the University of St. Thomas, will begin her student
teaching on our campus under Mr. Comer's guidance. We look forward to a
wonderful semester at IWA, as we continue to advance the mission of Catholic
education.

| invite you to contact me with questions, comments, or concerns.

Blessings,

Andrea Smith, M.Ed., LPC, NCC
Principal

Incarnate Word Academy

www.incarnateword.org | 713.227.3637



http://www.incarnateword.org
https://www.facebook.com/incarnatewordacademy
https://www.instagram.com/incarnatewordacademy_
https://www.youtube.com/user/incarnatewordacademy

